| am writing to express my strong opposition to HB1036 and SB9031.

While | fully support the development of renewable energies, | believe it is essential that the
implementation of these projects includes full input from locally elected government officials and
departments. Our local county government is the most directly connected to the community and its
needs.

Local neighborhoods should have the ability to hold their elected officials accountable for projects
that impact their surrounding land. These decisions should not be made solely by officials who are
not directly connected to the affected communities.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Kalindi Hooper
11122 Pfeffers Rd
Kingsville MD 21087



